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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

37.           Favor Ana R Arias

Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Board of Supervisors,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to express my opposition to Item 
37 on the agenda regarding the proposed rental rates negotiated by Ms. 
Davenport. 

It has come to my attention that the Rent per square foot has not been set at 
a reasonable amount. I believe that a fair rate would be between $2.05 and 
$2.10 per square foot. The current figures presented do not reflect the 
economic conditions and market standards of our community, which is 
essential for maintaining a sustainable environment for both businesses and 
residents. 

I urge the Board to reconsider this item and advocate for a rental rate that is 
fair, reasonable, and in line with the expectations of our community. I 
appreciate your attention to this matter and hope for a favorable resolution.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,
Monisha Parker

Other LaKisha G Camese
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